
-----Original Message----- 
From: Steve Kerekes <stevejkerekes@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 10:53 AM 
To: Council Members <councilmembers@brisbaneca.org> 
Subject: Parking permit issue 
 
Good morning counsel and thank you for your fine service. From what I have understood in talking 
to several officers that, starting with the pandemic, the city Council decided to go from a proactive 
to reactive parking enforcement. I think we are well beyond the pandemic, and should go back to 
proactive enforcement. I know that just on my Block I have three cars that have never moved, and 
frankly gets tedious, reporting them. 
With appreciation, Steven Kerekes 
 
 


